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Cañada Colleagues,  
  
Each fall PBC takes a look back to see what has been accomplished on its strategic plans.  Those responsible for 
shepherding the plans have recently completed their progress reports and have posted them online for our 
review.  PBC invites all interested members of the public, college community, and stakeholder groups to 
participate in a 30-day period of public comment. 
  
The progress reports and online feedback form are found 
at http://canadacollege.edu/planningbudgetingcouncil/plan_review-1617.php 
  
Comments will be accepted through Nov. 16. 
  
These progress reports testify to the tremendous work that so many of our colleagues have been engaged in over 
the past few years.  It is so moving to be part of such a dedicated group of professionals.  Please accept our 
gratitude. 
  
PBC Co-Chairs, 
Debbie Joy and Doug Hirzel 
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